
May 18, 2020 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Due to the Coronavirus and social distancing, meeting was conducted via Microsoft Teams 

Call to order:  6:04 by President Adam Olivieri

In attendance:

Adam Olivieri – President
Jeff Willet – Vice President
John Arnold - Treasurer
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Barbara Garrity -  Outreach
Susan Moore -  Member at Large 
Jack Denvir – Class Director
Sam Kohler – Past President
Guests – Wally Ropchan, Kris Jensen

Review March treasurer's report
– March 2020 treasurer's report motion to approve by Janice and 2nd by Jeff. Motion carried.

Review March 2020 meeting minutes.
– Motion to approve March 2020 minutes made by John and 2nd by Jeff. Motion carried.

E-mail to board on March 29, 2020 from President Adam Olivieri. Due to the Coronavirus, motion to 
cancel all weekly dances and events indefinitely in order to abide by all local/state mandates and for 
the safety of our members made by Adam and 2nd John. Motion carried. Weekly dances and events 
will resume when local/state governments allow and with a majority vote from the board. . .

E-mail to board on April 9, 2020 from Barbara. Pride Parade has been canceled this year due to the 
Coronavirus. The board has decided to transfer the registration fee to 2021. 

Rental for ASDC.
– Motion to continue payment of hall rental to ASDC made by John and 2nd by Barbara. 

Motion carried.

Advanced classes are canceled until next year.

Continued promotion of club  

– We will try to continue outreach for whenever our new class starts, particularly with a sign 
up email list on the Wilde Bunch website. More ideas welcome.

Chase the Chile 2020.

– Motion to cancel Chase the Chile 2020 made by John and 2nd by Barbara. Motion carried. 
Those who have registered will be given options of full/partial refund, transfer to 2022, or 
donation to the Wilde Bunch. 

New Business

-   Members who paid full year membership will be given option of refund. 

-   Motion made to approve purchase of Zoom made by John and 2nd by Janice. 

Next meeting will be on June 15th at 6pm via Zoom.



Motion to adjourn made by John, 2nd by Janice.  Motion carried. Adjourned at 6:52

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.


